
 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 17th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am pleased to report the behaviour data for this week. There are 327 students that have received no 

negative behaviour points this week, and 596 students who have received positive behaviour points. The 

year group with the most positive behaviour points this week are year 8. Well done year 8! Please discuss 

the Class Charts data with your child. At City Academy, all behaviour and attendance information for your 

children can be found by logging onto Class Charts. If you do not have access to Class Charts, please contact 

us on enquiries@corecity.academy , so we can support you to access this information. 

This week we started with a Staff Development Day, which was the 5th annual Delivering A CORE Education 

Day, affectionately known as DACE. We did keep our Twitter feed updated throughout the day, so please 

head to our Twitter if you would like to know more. (4) City Academy (@CORECityAcademy) / X 

(twitter.com) 

Next week is year 11 Parents Evening. The parents evening will run from 4:30pm to 6:30pm on Thursday 

23rd November. We will be issuing the results from the recent mock examinations on the evening and will 

only issue to students with their families present. The evening will be an opportunity to speak to your 

child’s teachers about their learning and progress, as well as any support you can provide when they are 

revising at home. We look forward to seeing you there. 

At City Academy, we always look ahead. In preparation for September 2024, we would like to share the 

following information: 

City Academy Proposed Admissions Arrangements 2025/2026:  
City Academy’s proposed admissions arrangements can be found at : Proposed Admissions Arrangements 

2025/2026 | Determined admissions arrangements 2023 | Birmingham City Council  

The consultation will run from Monday 20th November 2023 to Monday 8th January 2024.  

Interested parties can comment on City Academy’s proposed admissions arrangements on the Birmingham 

Be Heard website during the consultation period: Proposed Admission Arrangements for September 

2025/2026 - Birmingham City Council - Citizen Space (birminghambeheard.org.uk)  

As always, I thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Rebecca Bakewell 

Headteacher 
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